
 
A. M. Shaikh Homoeopathic Medical College PG Scholars excel in 
International Homeopathic Paper Presentation conference @ Dubai. 
 
Dr. Shrishail Murgod and Dr. Mansi PG scholars of A. M. shaikh 
homoeopathic medical collage Belagavi presented their research papers at 
International Homoeopathic conference organised by pioneer events LLC at 
Dubai, UAE.  
 
Dr. Shrishail Murgod - Professor in the Department of Homeopathic Materia 
Medica at AM Shaikh Homoeopathic Medical College and Dr. Mansi 
Chinchanikar, PG Scholar presented their research papers at the 
International Conference in Dubai – UAE. 
 
Dr. Mansi Chinchanikar explored "Homoeopathic Individualized Medicine in 
Primary Hyperhidrosis" in the context of the conference's theme, 
"Alternative Medicine and Integrative Health." Her work highlighted the 
potential of homeopathic treatment for primary hyperhidrosis, contributing 
to the dialogue on integrative healthcare. 
 
Dr. Shrishail Murgod's presentation focused on "To categorize the 
homoeopathic remedies effective in treating acute bronchitis," aligning 
with the conference's theme. His research highlighted the role of 
homoeopathic treatments in managing this condition, emphasizing the 
importance of holistic and integrative healthcare. Both researchers' 
efforts bridged the gap between conventional and alternative medicines 
offering valuable insights for a more comprehensive approach to healing. 
 
Principal, Director, Management and Students of A.M. Shaikh homoeopathic 
medical collage congratulate Dr. Shrishail Murgod and Dr. Mansi for their 
excellent performance in the international homeopathic conference at 
Dubai. 
 
 

 
 
Dr. Mansi – PG Scholar receiving certificate of excellence @ International Homeopathic Conference @ Dubai.  



 
 

 
 
 

Dr. Shrishail Murgod – Faculty – A.M. Shaikh Homeopathic Medical College & Dr. Manasi – PG Scholar, 
AMSC along with delegates at International Homeopathic Conference at Dubai.  
 


